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Februngy 29, 19382.

Mr. Paul C. Butcher

Personsl Trust Officer .

Continental Illimois Benk & Trust Co.
Ghicago.

Dear Mr., Butchers Re: Perkins Bass Trust

I have received a copy of your letter to Mrs. Gertrude B.
Warner concernihg the loan of Joseph Demeter. I wrote you February 27th
enclosing copy of spproval of the renewal of that loen which T asked my
mother to sign. I trust you will receive her approval shortly.

Your/ letter of February 28th has slso heen received. Thank
you for explaining the misunderstanding concerning ¥r. Bass's approval
of the Whitcomb loan. As that loan has elready been renewed, that affair
is overs If T had been handling the renewsl of the loan, I might well
have done just what you did. However, I should have madse a girenuous
endeavor, as you probably did, to secure payment toward principal during
each of the next five years., As the situation now stands, it seenms certain
that detoriorstiony etes, of the building will bring the Tasnm wall Avew
50% of the value of the land end bullding when the loan comes around
to be renewed five years hence. I shall be surprised if it proves any
more possible to get the loan paid thenm then now., Please excuséd ne
for reiterating on this matier of annual partial payments toward
prineipal, but I believe it very important if my mother is not to
suffer eventually a substentiel loss.

Very truly yours,

Sam B. Warner

= -
\ ——




-
" .‘
. B
4 "
£ —— - < § - - Saate
¢ g
¥y ¥ § v









	ua022_b01_f08_101
	ua022_b01_f08_102
	ua022_b01_f08_103
	ua022_b01_f08_104

